
Board Report 

The Board of Family Carers Ireland met on 19th November 2024.   

Having received CRA approval for the proposed new constitution it agreed to ask members to 
approve it at an EGM on 18th May, 2025 with the AGM being deferred to September 2025. It also 
agreed the main elements of a proposed reorganisation of Carer Support activities based on an 
evaluation of the initial roll-out of the Carer Guarantee model. It noted that this might involve 
reductions in in-person services in certain IHAs if the Guarantee is not fully funded in Budget 
2025. The meeting also reviewed the organisation’s strategy for the General Election and 
Seanad election and an updated risk management policy for the organisation. 


